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Subject: Corrective action per Construction and Stormwater inspection Doc # 708200545
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Good afternoon Krystal,

A Construction and Stormwater inspection, Doc # 708200545, was conducted during the drill rig
move and had a corrective action regarding stained soil on location.

There were several small areas of stained soil and a larger one from a spill of drill cuttings that left a
larger area of staining, but was not reportable and just on the surface.

The stained soil was cleaned up the day of discovery. Details of the stained soil and cleanup will be
included on the FIRR for the inspection. Part of the corrective action was to contact area ECMC EPS
staff.

Thank you,

Mike Cugnetti
Director of EHS&R
Verdad Resources LLC
0: 720-845-6901

C: 303-704-8856
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